
 

 

Monday 19th June 2017 

Class 2 trip to the National Maritime Museum, Falmouth 

Wednesday 12th July 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A class trip to the National Maritime Museum, Falmouth has been arranged for Wednesday 12th July 

2017. The children are going to be taking part in a workshop titled ‘Viking Voyagers.’ They will get the 

opportunity to take part in a ‘Viking Trader Challenge,’ a ‘Viking Clothing Challenge’  as well as learning 

about coin striking and they will have the opportunity to explore the museum. This workshop has been 

designed to cater for the requirements of the National Curriculum and therefore hugely beneficial to all 

children.  

Children need to be wearing school uniform, comfortable footwear and a waterproof coat if necessary. 

Children will need a packed lunch with a drink. If you wish to order a school packed lunch, please 

complete the attached form.  

 

The itinerary will be as follows;  

 

7.45am; Children arrive at school 

8.00 Coach Leaves school. 

9.45 Arrive in Falmouth  

10.30am – 11.30 Workshop 1; ‘Viking Trader Challenge’  

11.30-12.30 Workshop 2; Coin Striking and Exploring the Museum 

12.30-1pm; Lunchtime 

1.00-2.00pm; Workshop 3; ‘Viking Clothing Challenge 

2.15pm Leave the Museum 

4pm (approximately); arrive back at school ready for home time. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £15 per pupil to cover the cost of the workshop and the coach.  As you are in 

receipt of Pupil Premium funding there will be no charge on this occasion. However, please logon to 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk and click on your child’s name to provide consent for your child to attend.  
 

 

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Percival  

Otterham C.P. School 
 

Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk  

 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

